
On January 9, 2023, Congressman Andy Biggs from
the 5th District in Arizona submitted 

House Resolution 79 (The W.H.O. Withdrawal Act).

H.R. 79 would stop all United States (U.S.) funding of
the World Health Organization (W.H.O.) and begin the
one-year process of the U.S. removing itself from the
W.H.O.  Amendments were approved by unelected
U.S. officials on May 27, 2022.  The amendment to
Article 59 changed the time frame for approval of
amendments from 18 months to 10 months and

changed the time for enforcement from 24 months to
12 months.  These amendments to the International
Health Regulations will be “approved by default” on

December 1, 2023, unless rejected by the President.
THIS WILL NOT HAPPEN! 

THE U.S. SUBMITTED THIS AMENDMENT WANTING 
6 MONTHS BUT SETTLED FOR 10 MONTHS!

There are over 300 amendments 
being reviewed for the W.H.O. 
meeting in May of 2024.  
        

        CONTACT YOUR 
 CONGRESSMAN TODAY 
 TO CO-SPONSOR H.R. 79.
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